
From: Sen. Anna MacKinnon
To: Senate Finance Committee
Subject: FW: SB210 Senior Exemption Change
Date: Monday, March 28, 2016 2:32:32 PM

 
From: Lance Roberts [mailto:roberts.lance@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 28, 2016 1:24 PM
Subject: SB210 Senior Exemption Change
 
To the Senate Finance committee:
 
Please, please, please do not allow the language in SB210 that gives communities the option to
 have a senior exemption pass out of committee. There are many frothing at the mouth out
 there to rip that exemption from Seniors. Those on a fixed income already have a hard enough
 time in Alaska, and it got even worse last year since Minimum Wage is just a scheme to
 redistribute money from those on a fixed income to those in the workforce.
 
Please protect our seniors from those who would just grow government instead of right-sizing
 to fit their community.
 
Thanks,
 
Lance Roberts
Fairbanks
(speaking only for myself)
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